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INFORMATION BULLETIN NO. 06-01
TO: ADOT Project Managers/Monitors, Resident Engineers
And Consultant Engineering Firms
FROM: Engineering Consultants Section
SUBJECT: COST OF LIVING ADJUSTMENT

Please be advised that as of July 1, 20086, contracts through Engineering Consultants Section will be
allowed a not to exceed Cost of Living rate of 1.5% when applicable as determined by ADOT
Management. This excludes contracts/consultants using Commercial Pricing Rates.

Since contract rates are established to cover a period of time, cost of living adjustments are applied
only when a contract is eligible. Before requesting a cost of living adjustment, we recommend that you
contact the Contract Specialist assigned to your contract.

The above action will affect all future modifications and new contracts as of July 1, 2006.

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please call the undersigned at (602) 712-7720.
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Contract Administrator
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